
Race & Rally Stages 2024 

Bishopscourt 9th March 

 

Safety Information videos. 

 

There have been substantial changes to the rally route at Bishopscourt since the last running of 
the event in 2023. We have decided to make these videos (see links below) available to 
competitors for a general safety orientation. 

Competitors are reminded that pace notes are NOT permitted on this event and all the 
information regarding reconnaissance is available in the Event Regulations and Final Instructions 
on the OƯicial Noticeboard (Sportity App). 

Link for Stages 1-4: https://youtu.be/XFmRzRp0uUA 

Link for Stages 5-8: https://youtu.be/0L8kEN000pU 

 

 

 

 

Brian Crawford 
Clerk of the Course 
Ballynahinch & District Motor Club Ltd. 


